

BUZZARDS BAY ACTION COMMITTEE

Town Hall, Room 313 400 Slocum Road, Box 9399 Dartmouth, MA 02747 Phone/fax: (508) 999-1131

BBAC

Communities united to preserve and protect Buzzards Bay

Acushnet, Bourne, Dartmouth, Fairhaven, Falmouth, Gosnold, Marion, Mattapoisett, New Bedford, Plymouth, Rochester, Wareham, Westport

June 13, 2001

Mr. Robert Bergquist, President Lake Front Enterprises P.O. Box 573 North Hampton, NH 03862

Dear Mr. Berquist:

Judging by all the reports we've received, we are extremely pleased to report that the bilge sock program has been a complete success.

During the past year we've received numerous requests for information on this program from other states. In addition to the report on the testing of the socks we also send those inquiring your telephone number and website address. We hope that the sharing of this information will alleviate the need for similar product testing by others interested in establishing a program similar to ours.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for efforts in helping to make this program a success. The donation of any additional dockside oil spill kits would be most appreciated.

Michael Gagne

Chairman

Sincerely